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Dear Ms.  Cole, 

Re: Clective Telecom Florida, LLC 
Docket 090946-TP 

Please see the attached letter responding to at&t objection to Clective's confidential filing 
request. 

Sincerely, 
Evan Katz 
ekatz@clect ivexom 
404.979.0445 



Clective Telecom Florida, LLC 

2090 Dunwoody Club Drive 

Suite 106-257 

Atlanta, GA 30350 

September 4,2009 

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee. FL 23299-0850 

Re: 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Clective Telecom Florida, LLC Filing Dated August 26,2009 

Clective Telecom Florida, LLC hereby files this response to AT&T Florida’s Objection 
to Clective’s request for Confidential Treatment of the filing by Clective on August 28,2009. 

It is completely laughable and ludicrous that AT&T would attempt to assert that 
Clective’s cost model and business plan would be anything short ofproprietary and confidential. 

Further, by AT&T believing that it has any interest in reviewing the Clective filing 
should only reinforce to the Commission that AT&T believes that the Commission is incapable 
of regulating within its jurisdiction. The Commission has already scolded AT&T once for trying 
to take on the Commission’s role. 

Sincerely, 

Patricia Morris 


